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20/20 Vision 
 
 

This year, we will be talking a lot about 20/20 vision. But we are not talking about the strength 
or weakness of our eyesight. 20/20 Vision is about the vision, or future, of our church and the 
plans we are making for the year 2020. The plans we make and the actions we take now will 
affect our church for years to come. We will be addressing God’s expectations of His people 
and how we will work as His church to meet those expectations and fulfill our purpose as the 
family of God in Mangham. 
 
We will meet on Sunday evening, January 5, at 6:15 to make some preliminary proposals and 
open the door for the work that God is desiring to do in us and through us. Please join the 
leadership of our church family in praying for God’s direction for us in the months and years 
ahead. 
 
Believing and Belonging, Bro Rick 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Quarterly Fellowship and Business Meeting 
We will hold our quarterly fellowship and business meeting on January 5. We will begin our fellowship at 6:15 
and are asking everyone to please bring snacks and finger foods for the gathering. After we have taken time to 
eat and visit, we will begin our meeting. 

 
Ladies Pokeno will be January 6 at 6:00pm. Cost: $10.00 

 
Glow will resume January 8, 2020. 

 
January Birthday Calendars 

January birthday calendars are available in the foyer. 
 

Our Senior Saints Over Seventy 
Celebrating our Senior Saints over seventy in January:  Betty Carraway, Don Talley, Nanella Talley, Peggy     
Wood 

 
Colonial Manor Birthday Cakes 

Susan Morgan’s class is responsible for the Colonial Manor Birthday Cakes for the month of January. 
 

Senior Soup Saturday 

It is that time of year again – time to enjoy some soup!  Our first Senior Soup Saturday will be January the 11th. 
Deliveries will be between 11:00 and 12:30.  Have someone 70 plus years old to add to the list?  Available to 
help deliver?  Give one of the committee members a call (Debbie Dilmore, Gwen King, Jim  King, and Reneè 
Robinson).

 

Choir 
We will have a meeting with anyone interested in participating in children’s choir January 12th at 5:00pm. 
 
We will have adult choir practice January 19th at 5:00pm. 

 

Centrikid Sign Up 
We still have a few spots open for children who are interested in going to Centrikid camp this summer. The 
camp dates are June 7-11, and the location is at Timber Creek Camp in Morton, Mississippi. The cost of camp 
is $350.00 per camper, but we will be conducting a fundraiser in February to help defray this cost. Camp is for 
kids who will have completed 3rd grade by this summer and goes up to those who have completed 6th grade. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the church vestibule. There will be a meeting on January 19th at 3:00 pm for parents 
and kids who are interested in going to camp. 

 
Duncan Baby Shower 

There will be a baby shower for Nikki and Josh Duncan January 19th from 3 to 5pm. 
 

Care & Share 
January – Peanut Butter and Dry Beans:  Black Eye Peas, Great Northern, Navy, Pinto and 

Butter Beans
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
   



  
January 5th   –  Rachel Gandy – T. J. Thompson  
                               
 
January 12th –  Susan Morgan – Malena Orr  
 
        
January 19th   –  Judy Gilley – Jeanie Deere                              
                             
 
January 26th  –  Tammy Duncan – Charline  
                            Odom 
 
          

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
January 5th – Jean Aultman – Shirley         
            McQueen 
 
January 12th – Kelly White – Ann Payne 
                             
           
January 19th – Andrea Spruell – Melissa 
    Duckworth – Mackenzie Burns 
                              
January 26th – Shannon Gandy – Samantha   
       Lively – Erica Graham  
                 
                       
                    

 
Web: www.manghambaptist.org 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/manghambaptist/ 
Email: office@manghambaptist.org 
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